
Farewell call of Ambassador Ikonomidis 
Wednesday, 06 July 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today a farewell call from the Ambassador of the Hellenic Republic to the Republic of
Serbia, H.E. Kostantinos Ikonomidis.
  
On this occasion, Minister Dacic expressed his sincere gratitude to Ambassador Ikonomidis for
the exceptional and cordial cooperation that they had during the Ambassador's term of office in
the Republic of Serbia.

During the talks, it was jointly underlined that the relations between our two countries were
traditionally good and friendly, and that they would continue to develop positively in the future as
well. It was stated that there was a shared interest in the further strengthening of bilateral
cooperation in all fields.

Ambassador Ikonomidis reiterated the strong support of the Hellenic Republic to the European
integration process of our country, and wished the Republic of Serbia every success on its
European path.
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